
 

We want to wish everyone a Happy New 

Year! I hope you all had a healthy and 

happy holiday season. Thank you for 

your incredible generosity last month. 

We all truly appreciate all the gifts and 

notes we received. These thoughts of 

appreciation mean so much to us and 

bring a huge smile to our faces.  

We also thank you for your participation 

in our holiday giving initiative. We were 

able to refill the pantry with snacks for 

the families receiving services from the 

Loudoun Homeless Services. 

We can't wait to spend 2023 with your 

children! 

It may be only January, but it's time 

to start planning for the fall! There 

has been an overwhelming demand for 

our January 21st open house, so we 

want to make sure you secure your 

child's spot for next school year. 

Priority re-enrollment will run from 

February 6th through March 18th. 

More information will be sent via 

Links 2 Home. 
January is a great time to reflect on 

the important work of Martin Luther 

King, Jr. Although we explore 

diversity and inclusion all year, we 

have many activities planned this 

month to celebrate his life 

specifically. We’ll be reading books, 

making arts and crafts, discussing 

the importance of acceptance and 

belonging, and much more. 

Important Dates 
January 2 - School closed for holiday 

January 10- Soccer Shots Begins 

January 16 - Classroom activities for MLK Jr. Day 

January 31 - End-of-month folders go home 

Winter Cubby Refresh 

The winter season is here. Please be sure to 

dress your child accordingly, including hats 

and mittens. Also, be sure that your child 

has extra clothes available in their cubby for 

the winter weather and for accidents. This is 

a great time to check sizes too! 

Join us for our Virtual Potty Training Workshop on January 12 at 12PM PST / 3PM EST 

Are you ready to take that next step? Do you need ideas or support to make your child's potty training a success? 

Learn tips and techniques to ensure a successful, positive experience. Sign-up at https://conta.cc/3F1sgfo. 


